
You love those beautiful 
old trees that have been in 
your yard for generations. 
But when they start grow-
ing too close to the power 
lines and knock out the 
electricity, they are inconve-
nient and dangerous!

Call Klickitat PUD at 
(509) 773-5891 or (800) 
548-8357 toll free if your 
trees are getting danger-
ously close to power lines.

Cutting branches near an 
overhead line is NOT for 
do-it-yourselfers. Klickitat 
PUD crews are trained to 
work safely around live 
power lines, and know how 
to preserve the health and 
beauty of your trees. n   
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Call Before You Dig ... And Dig Safely!
If you are planning a major con-

struction project or landscaping 
your yard, stay clear of underground 
utilities. 

Call the Northwest Utility 
Notification Center at (800) 
424-5555 at least 48 hours before 
digging or excavating.  

The center will contact the 
appropriate utilities in Klickitat 
County for you.  

When calling, be prepared to give 
the following information: your 
telephone number, type of work you 
will be doing, the start date, county, 

city, job location, nearest cross street 
and special marking instructions, if 
required. 

Utility representatives will 
respond and mark the locations of 
your underground utilities. This will 
eliminate digging equipment from 
hitting or cutting off power, water, 
phone, cable or gas lines.

Accidental contact with any of 
these lines can result in serious inju-
ries or worse.  

“Call before you dig” is a free ser-
vice that can prevent dangerous and 
costly accidents. n

Leave the Tree Trimming to Us


